
David Bond 
 
I am writing to support the commission's proposal to protect our natural resources by prohibiting
hydraulic fracturing in the Delaware Rover Basin, but I urge you to strengthen regulations that
would let drillers withdraw millions of gallons from our waters and send fracking wastewater here
for treatment. 

Also, am very concerned our regulations do now spell out how we would be protected from low
flows and high temperatures that could result if drillers were allowed to tap our streams for
hydraulic fracturing

Can you put in place sound inspection and monitoring protocols

As an angler and citizen concerned with our environment , I am concerned with responsible
oversight of this entrenched and influential energy industry. 

Thank you for your thorough study of this issue and consideration of my feedback. We need to
protect our clean water, trout habitate and especially our precious Delaware River basin

Sincerely

David Bond
 


